
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We were sorry to have missed the opportunity to 
have our Annual New Year Breakfast BBQ this 
year.  Looking forward to it in 2023. 

We do hope though everyone has had an enjoyable 
summer, even if the northerly winds haven’t 
always been in our favour. 

Just a reminder, daylight saving finishes on 
Sunday 3rd April. 

 

Annual General Meeting 2022 - Cancelled 

The Algies Bay Residents & Ratepayers Assn AGM 
was to be held on Saturday 9th April 2022.   

The Committee have made the decision to cancel 
the meeting due to the highly infectious Omicron 
variant circulating in the community.   

In April, we will instead be circulating the 
Chairman’s Report and Financial Report via email.   

If you don’t receive these newsletters via email, 
contact us at: admin@algiesbay.co.nz so we can 
add you to our contacts list.   

The current Committee have agreed to continue in 
their roles until the 2023 AGM when nominations 
can be held. 

Annual Subscriptions 

Annual $10 subscriptions are now due for the 
2022/23 financial year.  Membership is important 
as it provides considerable strength for our 
Association when dealing with Council and other 
statuary bodies. 

Membership payment can either be given directly 
to a Committee Member or use the direct debit 
option to: 

Account Number: 12-3105-0013354-00   

Use your surname and street address as the 
reference. 

 
Dinghy Racks 

The Association manages the dinghy racks located 
by the Alexander Road ramp.   

If you are interested in renting one of these racks 
(cost: $25 per year), please contact us at: 
admin@algiesbay.co.nz.  

 
Defibrillator 

The defibrillator attached to the SYC Clubhouse 
has recently had its 10 year service.  If needed, 
the lock code is: 030. 
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Auckland Council Annual Budget 2022/23 

The following is a message from Beth Houlbrooke: 

Once again it is that time of year that Council 
consults on its annual budget, this time for the 
2022-2023 Financial Year.  

There are two important proposals affecting 
Rodney that you may wish to give specific 
feedback on: 

1. Climate Action Targeted Rate 
2. Changes to rubbish collection 

The Annual Budget/Local Board Agreement 
consultation is now open and ready for feedback 
on line until 28 March 2022.  

The link is: 
https://akhaveyoursay.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/h
ub-page/annual-budget-2022-2023  

 

Sandspit Yacht Club Regatta – April 2022 

The 2022 Secondary Schools Team Sailing 
Championship will be held Monday 25th – Friday 
29th April. 

There will be approx. 30 teams participating with 
Rangitoto College hoping to retain their title. 

NZ Team Sailing Assn & Sandspit YC apologise for 
any congestion or delays this event may bring but 
hope everyone enjoys the spectacle and thanks all 
for their support. 

 

 

Afternoon Fun Small Yacht Racing 

Invitation is extended by the SYC Centreboard 
Div to all small boat sailors to join in Sunday 
afternoon racing.  $10 for non-members. 

Contact: Colin Ingham – 021 261 6402 

 

Sandspit Yacht Club Nautical Car Boot Sale 

This is to be held on Sunday 3rd April, 8.30am-
10.30am, at the Sandspit Clubrooms for those 
wishing to buy/sell pre-loved/new gear: 

Anchors, ropes, fittings, nautical books, clothing, 
dive & fishing gear, oars, dinghies, sailboats etc. 

Members $10 per stall / Non-club members $20 

Any queries, email: office@sandspityachtclub.nz  

 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy Easter 

 


